
The U. S. Geological Survey is seeking volunteers for a
groundwater-quality study from

April - October 2023

To be eligible, you must 
• Have a well that supplies drinking water

• Be the landowner or obtain written permission

Interested? Contact us and please
let us know your name and address:

Jennifer Shelton at jshelton@usgs.gov or 916-278-3068
Para información en español, llame a Elias Tejeda, 916-618-7126 

Water-quality tests
for well owners in the
Western Central Valley!

FREE!

GRATIS!!


